
This is your latest Friday update but it is on a Monday this week as I was out of the office last
Friday (May 3).
 
Another strong week with most of the sidewalk concrete poured and finished leaving two
areas (one on each side of the 300 block) open while those outstanding issues get resolved.
 
A look ahead for this week:

·         Work should begin on the tree wells and streetlight foundations
·         Remaining brick paver areas should get the concrete poured
·         Asphalt repairs along the new curb and gutter may start towards the end of the week
·         Brick likely to begin to be delivered towards the end of the week

 
All of this activity is obviously weather permitting as we have seen rain and\or showers every
week on and off for the past month.  Once all the asphalt work along the curb and gutters is
complete and the area given a thorough sweeping of all the dirt and debris the contractor is
likely to begin demolition work on the 400 block the week of May 13 (probably mid weed as of
this email).  Work will still be going on in the 300 block with the placement of the brick pavers
but this activity only requires the closing of a handful of parking spaces not the entire road.
 
As always don’t hesitate to contact me by email or phone with any questions or concerns you
may have.
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